
Join us for a Community Meeting to:
> Learn about the Hanapēpē Homestead Project
>Provide your input on resources and impacts to be 
addressed in the EA
>Share what you love about Hanapēpē and what’s 
important to the community 

If you require special accommodations for this meeting, 
contact Melissa White at mwhite@ssfm.com or  
(808)  628-5861  at least 5 days prior to the event.
 

Hanapēpē Homestead Project
The State Department of Hawaiian Home 

Lands (DHHL) is developing a land use plan 
and environmental assessment (EA) for a 

homestead community on approximately 365 
acres of lands at Hanap�£�Õ�£, Kaua‘i. 

The purpose of the project is to provide 
residential and subsistence agriculture 
homesteading opportunities to DHHL’s 

waitlist bene�ciaries.
October 26th, 2019
9:30 AM – 1:30 PM
ʻEleʻele Elementary School Cafeteria
4750 Uliuli Road, ̒Eleʻele, HI 96705

COMMUNITY 
MEETING 

 

For questions on the project, contact 
Nancy McPherson (DHHL):
Email: Nancy.M.McPherson@hawaii.gov
Phone: (808) 620-9519 
 

Visit the Project Website for more information and to download the Fact Sheet:
https://dhhl.hawaii.gov/hanapepe-homestead-project/ 

Join us at the open house anytime to talk story with the project team and 
share your input. Presentations will be given at 10 am and 12 noon (same 
content for both), followed by group discussion and Q&A. 


